
James Angus and Bryan de Verneuil-Smith will be attending the R3 Annual Conference 2024 in St

Andrews, Scotland.

The theme of the conference this year is ‘Forging global pathways: UK insolvency and

restructuring in a post-Brexit world’. Delegates will explore global economic trends and the

role and shape of the eco-system for insolvency and restructuring in an inter-connected world.

If you are attending and would like to connect, please email James or Bryan.
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https://www.ogier.com/people/james-angus/
https://www.ogier.com/people/bryan-de-verneuil-smith/

